Manor Primary School

Newsletter

Summer 1



We would like to welcome all our children and families back to school following our Easter break, we hope everyone had a safe and restful holiday.

It has been a great week! The children have settled really well and have made a great start to their learning.

Our Summer term programme of After School Clubs will being week commencing Monday 22nd April. The letter will be sent by MCAS next week so that children can book.

Once the clubs have started, unfortunately we will be unable to change our clubs.

School Unform

Thank you to parents for supporting our school Uniform Policy. The children look smart in their Uniforms, your support is appreciated. Children can now wear summer dresses as part of our summer uniform.

School Shoes

Can we remind parents and children that as part of our uniform policy we ask that children wear school shoes.

Increasing numbers of children are coming to school in trainers. We understand that children may wear trainers when their school shoes are broken but can we kindly ask that parents endeavour to ensure the children come to school in shoes.

Your support for this is very much appreciated.

Jewellery In School

We have reminded our children about the wearing of jewellery in school.
Children are permitted to wear studs in their ears, a watch and a religious bangle. Staff will be reminding the children about our expectations, please support us with this.



Wednesday 17th April – Friday 19th April – Year 4 Residential Thursday 18th April - Year 1 PE Workshops

Monday 22nd April & Thursday 25th April -Year 2 Visit to the Art Gallery Tuesday 23rd April - 1SC Class Assembly

Tuesday 30th April - 1JN Class Assembly

Friday 3rd May - Year 3 Visit to Cosford

Monday 6th May - Mayday Holiday

Monday 13th May - Thursday 16th May - KS2 SAT's Week

Tuesday 21st May - 1NH Class Assembly *NEW DATE* Wednesday 22nd May - New Nursery Parents Meeting

Friday 24th May - Teacher Day - School Closed to all pupils

Monday 3rd June – Year 4 Multiplication Check Tuesday 4th June - 2OM Class Assembly at 2.30pm *CHANGE OF TIME* Friday 7th June - Reception Visit to Lower Drayton Farm

Monday 10th June – Year 1 Phonics Check

Monday 10th June – Nursery Sports – 10.30am and 2.15pm in the school quad

Tuesday 11th June - Class Assembly AW

Tuesday 11th June – Reception Sports – 9.15am on the school field

Wednesday 12th June - Year 1 and 2 sports – 9.15am on the school field

Thursday 13th June - Year 3 and 4 sports – 9.15am on the school field

Friday 14th June - Year 5 and 6 sports – 9.15am on the school field

Monday 17th June – Wednesday 19th June – Year 6 Residential Tuesday 18th June - Class Assembly 2MB *NEW DATE*

Tuesday 25th June – Year 6 Production – 10.00am and 1.45pm

Friday 28h June – Reports to Parents

Thursday 4th July - Parents Evening

Thursday 11th July - Children's University Graduation

Wednesday 17th July - Year 6 Garden Party (More details to follow)

Wednesday 24th July End of term for children Thursday 25th July - Teacher Day



Dinner Money

This term we are asking parents and carers to support school in choosing either packed lunches or hot dinners for half a term. This can be booked via MCAS. Dinner money is £11.50 a week for Year 3 to Year 6 children. This needs to be paid on a Monday for that week.

Healthy Lunchboxes

We would like to ask our parents and carers to support us with our healthy lunchbox policy.

Could we ask parents and carers to ensure-

- Nuts are not sent in lunchboxes as we have a number of staff and children who have nut allergies in school
 - Any chocolate bars that are sent are biscuit based rather than bars of chocolate such as dairy milk bars

Milk Money

Milk money is £12.00 for the term. This can be paid through your MCAS account. Milk remains free for children under 5 and children whose parents qualify for free school meals.

Milk money can be paid until Friday 19th April.

Parking around school

Please be courteous to our residents when parking to drop your children or pick them up from school. We appreciate your support with not parking illegally and ensuring you have parked safely.

The safety of our children is everyone's responsibility.